Tth September, 1955,

My dsar Leopold,

I have just received your letter and the present, which I anm
sure wlll glve a great deal of pleasure. Your Africans sound to
be full of enterprise of every sort. 1 have one in the lepart-
ment just now and hope the English climate will not freeze him,

Almost at once I shall be going to Italy to give & series of
talks at Iuca Cavalli's Biometric Seminar, this year at Varenna,
I shall be talking almoat entirely about the &Eﬁiﬂ of uncertain
inference rather than on the two other topica which engage us
most, namely statistical analysis and experimental design. How=
aver, there are floating sbout in the litmrature enough logicel
misconceptions to be worth & certain amount of careful examination,

Anyway it will be a pleasura to see Luoca and his friends

ggain. I am asnding this to Belgium se& I do not know how long
you will be in the Congo.

With bast wishes also to your family,

8incerely yours,



